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The One-Day Workshop 

on The Positive Attitude Workshop 

was held on the 17th of October 

2023.  It was a remarkable event 

that brought together students and 

staff under the guidance of Dr. 

Nazeema T.H., the Director of the 

School of Arts and Science (SAS). 

The primary objective of this 

workshop was to instill a positive 

attitude toward life among students, thereby promoting their career growth. Dr. Priyadarsini, 

Professor and head of Management Studies at Tagore Engineering College, served as the 

resource person for the guest lecture. 

The event was organised by Dr. D Shanthi Revathi, Associate Professor in the 

Department of Business Administration and Mr. S. Gowtham, one of the organizing conveners, 

who acted as the Master of Ceremony. Ms. Kanimozhi warmly welcomed the participants and 

set the tone for the day's proceedings. 



Presidential Address: 

Dr. Nazeema T.H., the Director of SAS, delivered a thought-provoking presidential address 

emphasizing the importance of students cultivating a positive attitude. Her words resonated 

with the audience, and her insights were well-received. Mr. Jubair Khan, a final-year BBA 

student, introduced the chief guest, Dr. Priyadarsini, to the gathering. 

The main event of the day featured 

Dr. Priyadarsini, who engaged an 

audience of 115 students with a 

captivating presentation. Students 

actively participated, posing questions 

and seeking clarifications on various 

aspects of maintaining a positive attitude. 

The seminar presentation left a lasting impact, igniting a spark of inspiration among the young 

minds.  

Feedback and Conclusion: 

After the lecture, an online Google 

feedback form was distributed to the 

students. The responses indicated a strong 

interest in future workshops focusing on 

similar, career-oriented topics. The 

workshop concluded with a vote of thanks 

by Ms. Kanimozhi, an Assistant Professor 

in the Department of Business Administration. Her expression of gratitude extended to all 



participants, including students, staff, and Dr. Nazeema T.H., whose guidance and expertise 

were instrumental in the event's success. 
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